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Sault Tribe government offices re-opening June 1  
 
SAULT STE. MARIE, Mich. — Sault Tribe government offices re-open Monday, June 1. While 
the Kewadin Casinos, re-opening June 12, has more work ahead to make its facilities safe for all 
staff and customers, the tribal government operates differently and is ready to serve its people 
with safety procedures in place. Sault Tribe and Kewadin Casinos first priority is the safety of its 
tribal members, team members and customers.  
  
As a service organization, the Sault Tribe brings vital services to Sault Tribe members. 
Throughout the COVID-19 pandemic and the tribe’s State of Emergency, the tribe has operated 
with essential team members only, suspending regular appointments or medical care. By re-
opening while observing safety protocols consistent with CDC and public health guidelines, the 
tribe can offer its full range of membership services to its members.  
  
Tribal Chairperson Aaron Payment said, “We appreciate our essential team members who 
worked though the last several weeks and welcome the resumption of regular operations.” 
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